
NHSC Virtual Job Fair PARTICIPANTS Follow Up Feedback Questions

Instructions: 

Thank you for registering to participate in the National Health Service Corps (NHSC) Virtual Job Fair. Your

feedback is vital to improving future Virtual Job Fairs. We would appreciate your taking time to 

complete the following survey. This survey should take less than 10 minutes of your time. Your 

participation is voluntary and your responses will be completely anonymous. If you have any questions 

about the survey, please contact the NHSC Virtual Job Fair team at NHSCVirtualJobFair@hrsa.gov.

1. How many sites did you contact regarding positions they have available following the (Month, Year) 

Virtual Job Fair?

 None

 1 – 2 

 3 – 4

 More than 4 

If you did not contact any of the sites, why?

2. Have you been hired by any of the participating Virtual Job Fair sites?

 Yes

 No

 3.  Do you plan to participate in a future Virtual Job Fair?

 Yes

 Maybe

 No

4. Do you have any additional feedback?


